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June 24, 2014





RE:  6th-8th Grade NEW STUDENT ORIENTATION 


	


August 11th 10:30 a.m.-12:00 p.m.





Dear Parent of a New LPA  6th, 7th, or 8th Grader:  





Welcome to Liberty Pines Academy!  We look forward to having your child here because new students bring opportunities for LPA students to meet a new friend.  We enjoy getting to know others.  





Your child is invited to a new student orientation where s/he will meet Liberty Pines Academy (LPA) Ambassadors.  The Ambassadors are 8th grade students who will help your child learn about LPA and who are friendly faces to know on their first day of school.  Past New Student Orientation children have expressed the benefits of attending.  They say it helped them feel more comfortable coming to a new school.





Please have your child join us at 10:30 a.m. on August 11th at LPA for the new student orientation.   Please pick your child up at 12:00 p.m. Drop off and pick up will be in the parking lot on the right when facing the building’s front office.





Best Regards,


LPA Guidance Department


(904) 547-7900








  









































Judith Thayer, Principal                              10901 Russell Sampson Road, St. Johns, Florida 32259


Craig Davis, Ph.D., Assistant Principal                                                                      (904) 547-7900         


Elizabeth Haas, Curriculum Coordinator                                                  www.lpa-stjohns.k12.fl.us





LIBERTY PINES ACADEMY


“ON THE PROWL FOR ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE”








